
From: Friedman, Barry [Barry.Friedman@thompsonhine.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 10:41 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Station KSMV-LP, File No. BDCCDTL-20070418ABD 
Mr. Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Video Division 
Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
  
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh: 
  
KJLA, LLC, the licensee of Station KSMV-LP, Los Angeles, California, hereby requests the 
dismissal of the Petition for Reconsideration, filed on June 13, 2008, in the above-referenced 
proceeding wherein KJLA, LLC requested a digital companion channel, on Channel 57, for 
Station KSMV-LP. 
  
Should there be any questions in regard hereto, please communicate with the undersigned. 
  
Barry A. Friedman 
Thompson Hine LLP 
Suite 800 
1920 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
  
202-331-8800  (Office Telephone Number) 
202-973-2789  (Direct Line Telephone Number) 
202-331-8330  (Fax) 
301-452-7938  (Mobile) 
  
  


